Announcing a

NATIONAL SATELLITE VIDEOCONFERENCE 

Community Responses to Truancy: Engaging Students in School

Wednesday, April 30, 2003

The Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention (OJJDP), and the Juvenile Justice Telecommunications Assistance Project (JJTAP) announce the National Videoconference Community Responses to Truancy: Engaging Students in School.  See below for local time listing.  This broadcast will help bring community members together to:

· Explore the causes of truancy and its effects on youth and their families, schools and their communities 
· Provide examples of community efforts to improve collaboration, intervention strategies and public awareness
· Highlight available truancy resources

If you would like to attend the videoconference, please arrive at the location listed below approximately 15 minutes before the broadcast begins to receive a packet of informational resource materials, meet your fellow participants and receive instructions about the videoconference.  

During the broadcast, you will have the opportunity to participate in interactive question-and-answer segments with the broadcast presenters and panelists.  At the end of the broadcast, you will be given the opportunity to discuss issues and ideas with others in your locality.
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HOST AGENCY:











RSVP TO:












PHONE:












